
Harvest Preparatory Academy Visitor Policy  

 

We encourage our parents to visit the classrooms, volunteer on campus, and attend 

class/school activities. For safety reasons, all visitors must report to the office to sign in and 

show a valid ID to receive a visitor’s pass while on campus. For those who wish to volunteer 

their time in the classroom, or other areas of the school, a volunteer form must be on file at the 

front office. Visiting the classrooms must be arranged in advance with the teacher. Approval 

from the principal may also be required. Some limitations (during testing, etc.) may apply. 

While on campus, visitors are asked to demonstrate respect for school rules, including not 

smoking or bringing alcoholic beverages on campus, and dressing modestly. Please avoid 

conferencing with the teacher during classroom visits. Remember, visits should not disrupt the 

academic learning process and teachers are expected to conduct class as usual.  

All school volunteer time and tours are optional, but highly encouraged to help our families stay 

connected to the learning opportunities given to their children at Harvest Preparatory 

Academy.  

The district may not impose any requirement to wear a mask or face covering anywhere on the 

governmental entity's premises, except where long-standing workplace safety and infection 

control measures unrelated to COVID-19 may be required.  

Administrators may refuse anyone a visitor pass. Any person found on school grounds without 

permission will be considered a trespasser and subject to school violation regulations and full 

effect of the laws that govern trespassing 


